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To the commission,

I do not support the expansion of the Glendale Coal Mine. This would be a threat to the
Ravensworth Estate and simply moving the Ravensworth Homestead is simply not
acceptable. 

Ravensworth Estate sits on one of the earliest sites of colonial settlement and frontier
conflict in the Hunter and its homestead and surrounds remain largely intact.

The Ravensworth Estate has the strongest documentary evidence of any conflict site across
the Hunter Valley, including the event known as the Ravensworth massacre. It tells the
story of shared Aboriginal and European heritage and is a rare and exceptionally intact
area of great significance.
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